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Heller Statement on the Children’s Health and Medicare Protection Act
(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-Carson City) made the following statement after the House vote on the Children’s Health and Medicare Protection Act (H.R. 3162).  This legislation seeks to expand the State Children’s Health Insurance Program (SCHIP), cut funds to Medicare, and increase taxes on private health insurance plans.
“I support the Nevada Check Up program, which has been effective in helping thousands of children in our state receive necessary healthcare.  However, instead of looking at successful state run programs, this Congress is seeking to create a massive and unnecessary federally funded health program paid for with tax increases and cuts to Medicare.  Moreover, it allows illegal immigrants to receive free taxpayer funded health benefits.  I came to Washington to protect seniors and promote fiscal discipline.  This legislation undermines both of these principles.  H.R. 3162 is a burden to taxpaying Americans and needlessly places the health of our children in competition with the health of our seniors,” said Heller.    
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